
 
 

Jennifer Ramp 
Sr. Project Affairs Manager 

Regional Public Affairs, Major Projects 
 

8680 Balboa Avenue 
San Diego, CA  92123 

JRamp@sdge.com 
 
 

March 23, 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Resident or Property Owner: 
 
As you are aware, San Diego Gas & Electric Company (SDG&E®) is undergrounding a distribution circuit 
along San Dieguito Drive as part of the Del Mar Reconfiguration Project. Construction began in January 
and is expected to be complete in April.  
 
You received a letter last week notifying you that SDG&E would be performing night work along San 
Dieguito Drive on Thursday, March 30. That night work is now cancelled due to ongoing inclement 
weather. We will send you another notification once we determine when night work can be rescheduled 
and after SDG&E seeks additional approval from the City of Del Mar. Thank you for your understanding. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience you may experience during construction activities and appreciate 
the community’s support as we complete this important project. SDG&E will continue to work closely 
with local municipalities and community groups to ensure construction activities are as least disruptive 
as possible. We also plan to keep communities informed during all phases of the Project’s construction. 
We’re committed to working with you and local public safety officials to help minimize inconveniences 
and safeguard a smooth construction process. 
  
If you have any questions or require additional information, please call (844) 765-6388. Additional 
project information may be found at the California Public Utilities Commission web page at 
https://www.cpuc.ca.gov/environment/info/ene/delmar/delmar.html or at www.sdge.com/delmar.  
 
Sincerely,  

  
 
 
 
 
 

Jennifer Ramp 
Sr. Project Affairs Manager, Major Projects 
San Diego Gas & Electric Company 
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